
ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

LEADERSHIP COMMITTEE MINUTES  

NOVEMBER 30, 2016 

 

 

Present: Mike Ludwick, Tina Leblanc, Tim Neville and Tom Sirard 

Absent:  None 

Also Present: Walter Kruzel, Lori Unghire, Dr. Jeffrey A. Schumann, Superintendent and Chris 

Drezek Deputy Superintendent 

 

 

Call to Order: 

 

Chairman Sirard called the Leadership Committee meeting to order at 6:35 PM on Wednesday, 

November 30, 2016. 

 

Status of Questions Related to Hale Closing: 

Committee members reviewed a draft copy questions they have received from the public regarding 

closing Nathan Hale.  They expressed keeping a nurse as a floater as well as a K-2 counselor.  They 

discussed building capacities.  They reviewed budget costs from the last budget talks; cost savings from 

the previous K-8 reorganization; reductions from the State; CREC costs; and the current State deficit. 

 

Committee members agreed the Town Council needs to be involved. 

 

Committee members would like to hold a Special Board meeting on December 5th at 5:30 PM. 

 

Items from the Table: 

   

Adjournment: 

 

Mr. Ludwick, seconded by Mr. Neville to adjourn the November 30, 2016 Leadership Committee 

Meeting. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Christopher J. Drezek 

Deputy Superintendent 

 


